APPENDIX C

Public Comment

A written record to Mayor Burton of my opposition to the zoning by-law amendment application
by Rio Can to allow boarding overnight and pet day care in the Oakville Place Mall.
I wish to be notified of the Town of Oakville's decision.

Peggy Dodds
Oakville On

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: "Peggy Dodds"

Date: Jan 28,2019 8:18 AM

Subject: Rezoning Oakville Place Mall

To: "Mayor Rob Burton" <mayor@oakville.ca>
Ce:

Dear Mayor Burton,
Please continue making Oakville the best place to live. We love it.

Not so much though for a time when we had to tolerate the jack- hammering noise when repairs
to the Oakville Place Mall parking areas were done over consecutive summers.

Our townhouse on Queens Ave. overlooks the Mall and somehow is subject to the amplification
of noise emanating from it.

I understand Pet Smart is applying for a rezoning permit to occupy space at the Mall.
They not only sell pet food but offer services in the name of a Pet Hotel and a Dogie Day Camp.

Pet walking services are also offered. Where would that be? Inside the Mall? On the parking
areas?

What is the advisability of allowing comprehensive pet services in a questionable mall setting
without green space?

Unless the new rezoning bylaw provides for a healthy outdoor green space, stipulates sound
proofing and noise abatement measures so that we will not be impacted by hearing the sound of
barking dogs whether day or night, we are against the rezoning change.

Respectfully,

Peggy Dodds
Oakville On.
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